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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:41 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket # 20190071-WS
Attachments: Application for rate increase in Polk County for.docx

            Good Morning: 
 
            Please place this email in Docket 20190071. 
 
            Thanks. 
 
            Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
                Commissioner Art Graham 
           Florida Public Service Commission 
           bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
          (850) 413-6024 
 

From: Bill [mailto:blpn11.bb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:12 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 



Application for rate increase in Polk County for 

Deer Creek Golf and Country Club 

Docket NO. 20190071-WS 

Name: William Bopra 

Address:  42759 Highway 27 

Davenport Florida 33837 

 

13 January 2020 

I believe that the 300% increase in water usage for the Fawn Ridge Deer Creek UDI is way out of line due to the 

following factors: Being that most of the Deed holders at Fawn Ridge UDI are on fixed incomes and are only 

receiving yearly income increases of only 1%-2% this rate increase would be devastating. Costs for medical 

expenses are ever increasing as is disability insurance. The area businesses would lose an enormous amount of 

money due to fewer people coming to the area during the winter months and spending money in restaurants and 

area shopping centers. 

Deer Creek Utilities has done very little to make repairs to stop an estimated 30% water they are claiming to be 

losing.  Water and Fire protection infrastructure are already in place and metered at Fawn Ridge and Fawn Ridge 

owners pay for every drop of water entering our park.  Most municipalities are granted small increases each year 

but 300% is out of reach for myself and my wife and it would crush our dream of being able to escape the winter 

cold of Michigan. 

Please vote no on this outrageous increase. 

Thank You 

William Bopra and Penny Bopra 

Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek UDI owners 

 

 




